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KINDERGARTEN CALL: Dear Friends in Christ, after prayerful consideration, the Lord has led me to accept the
call to serve as the Kindergarten teacher and assist with Vacation Bible School here at St. Paul’s Lutheran
School in Franklin, WI. Thank you for this opportunity to serve our church and school. | look forward to
working with St. Paul’s faculty, families, and young learners. | pray that the Lord will use me to bless HIS
kingdom. God’s continued blessings to our congregation. Your fellow servant in Christ, Rachel Manske

2016-2017 SCHOOL YEAR INFORMATION: If you have not already done so, please complete the enrollment
process through TADS for next school year. If you did not receive your e-mail, please check your Spam folder
or contact the office to have one re-sent to you.

MAY HOT LUNCH: The May Hot Lunch order form is coming home today. Please have your order form and
payment in the Hot Lunch box in the school office by Friday, April 8" at 3:15 PM.

PARENT/TEACHER CONSULTATIONS: Third quarter consultations are this week Tuesday and Thursday, April
5t and April 7t from 4:00 — 8:00 PM on both nights. Please limit your consultations to 15 minutes each unless
you have made other arrangements.

GRADE 6-8 FIELD TRIP: Grades 6-8 will be going to First Stage Theater to see “Antigone” this Friday, April 8.

SCHOOL CLEANING: Our next school cleaning date is this Saturday, April 9™ at 9:00 AM. The following
families are scheduled to clean with Mrs. Becker: Burrow, Granberg, Manna/Zimmer, Triplett,
Vullings/Sweeny and Zimny.

NEW BIBLE CLASSES OFFERED: St. Paul’s has two new bible classes starting soon. Please see the flyers coming
home today for more details.

SCHOOL OPEN HOUSE AND ALL-SCHOOL SINGING: Our school Open House is Sunday, April 17t" from 11:30
AM — 2:00 PM. We are looking for volunteers to help out that day — giving tours, playing games, etc. If you
are able to help, please contact Mr. Schulmeister. Let’s share the love of our school with other potential
families! Preschool — Grade 8 will be singing at the 10:30 AM service.

SCHOOL PLAYS: All are invited to attend our school plays on Friday, April 22" and Saturday, April 23",
Grades 5-8 will be presenting “Kids from Camelot” on Friday, April 22" at 6:30 PM (doors open at 5:30 PM).
Kindergarten will be performing “Suzy Snowflake” on Saturday, April 23™ at 4:30 PM (doors open at 3:30 PM)
with a second showing of “Kids From Camelot” following the Kindergarten play. There will be a light supper
served in between the plays on Saturday. We are looking for an idea of how many people will join us for that
meal, so please fill out the flyer coming home today and return it to the office by Friday.

FOG MACHINE WANTED: We are looking for a fog machine to use during the upper grade play. If you have
one we could borrow, please contact the office.



BASKETBALL UNIFORMS: If you have not already done so, please turn in your basketball uniforms to Mr.
Schulmeister as soon as possible.

FOURTH QUARTER MISSION OFFERING: We will be supporting Wisconsin Lutheran High School’s “Our Hands
for His Service” program this quarter. This year’s project is “Generating Pure Love”. They are collecting funds
to buy a full house generator to energize the headquarters of the Central Africa Medical Mission (CAMM) and
buy water-purifying supplies for Indonesia. There is a tremendous need for purified water and to get a
constant supply of electricity to the CAMM headquarters where many vaccines are kept that need
refrigeration. The goal of this project is $25,000. *We collected $342.15 for our 3™ Quarter Mission, the
LWMS Kids C.A.R.E. project.

8™ GRADE PARENTS: The 8™ Grade yearbook pages are being laid out and we are in need of your child’s baby
photos as soon as possible! Please send them digitally to the St. Paul’s Yearbook e-mail address:
spfyearbookphotos@stpaulsfranklin.org or if they are not available digitally you can drop them off in the office
and they will be scanned and returned to you.

8™ GRADE PARENTS: Please submit your photos to Julie Granberg by April 15" to be included in the
Graduation video.

ATHLETIC DIRECTOR POSITION: St. Paul's is looking for someone to take on the role of Athletic Director. This
position is responsible for the athletic activities of St. Paul's, such as scheduling games and refs, managing a
budget, attending meetings, coordinating with other schools and Wisco, and other activities connecting the
school and the athletic program. If you are interested, or you would like more information please contact Mr.
Schulmeister.

SCRIP: *Please note, Scrip orders will now be placed on Mondays, rather than Tuesdays. The next Scrip
order will be placed on April 11t". Please have your order in the Scrip box or placed online by 3:15 PM.

WHAT’S BEEN HAPPENING AROUND SCHOOL:

Grades 3-4 Cooperative Learning in Gym 3K & 4K Singing with Mr. Miller



